
St. Martin of Tours 

Summer Parish School of Religion Program 

 

“God is so good!” 

With joyful hearts our ministerial team is gearing up for the 2021 Summer Parish 

School of Religion program, “God is so good!” scheduled for two consecutive 

weeks, Monday through Friday 

Monday, June 7- Friday, June 18 

8:45am-12 Noon 

 

This special ministry is designed to provide faith formation for our Catholic youth 

who attend public schools, grades one through eight.  During our time together 

students will participate in the rich treasure of religious instruction, daily prayer 

reflections, exploration of the Word of God found in Sacred Scripture, 

compassion-in-action service experiences, and Catechetical Art Enrichment.   

It is our hope that your children will be able to join us this June! Please spread the 

good news of the Summer Parish School of Religion program with other family 

and friends who may also be seeking religious instruction for their sons and 

daughters.   

For further information and to register, please call the parish office at  

513-661-2000.   


